
 

 
 
 
 

North Ormesby Health Village 
First Floor 

14 Trinity Mews 
North Ormesby 
Middlesbrough 

TS3 6AL 
 

09 October 2017 
 
 
Dear Stakeholder, 
 
Important information regarding Resolution Health Centre 
 
You may recall that we previously undertook a procurement exercise in November 2016 to 
secure a new provider for Resolution Health Centre which was unfortunately unsuccessful.  
Subsequently NHS South Tees Clinical Commissioning Group (CCG) agreed a 12 month 
contract extension with the current provider of Resolution Health Centre. 
 
This is due to come to an end on the 31 March 2018 and the CCG has commenced a 
procurement process to secure a new provider to be able to offer appointments at 
Resolution Health Centre from 01 April 2018.  
 
There will be no changes to the range of services that the new provider has to deliver to 
the registered patients of the practice.  
 
The CCG has written to patients registered with the practice to reassure them that they will 
see services continue at Resolution Health Centre and do-not need to re-register with an 
alternative GP practice.  
 
A further briefing will be issued in January 2018 following the completion of the 
procurement exercise. 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely   

 

Andrew McMinn 

Senior Commissioning and Delivery Manager – Primary Care 

NHS South Tees CCG 


